David Vigna

The proposed rule is wrong for Washington State as it is for California, and they will discover that
the hard way. | am strongly against the proposed new rules and will lobby against adoption. Please
allow the public freedom and preference for transportation choices to dictate the future and do not
force transportation use on Washington State citizens.



